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OFFICIAL 

Mr Bradley Cutts 
General Manager 
Fairfield City Council 
PO Box 21 
FAIRFIELD NSW 1860 
 
INCREASING VOLUME FOR WASTE FOR EXISTING WASTE PROCESSING FACILITY 
6 SLEIGH STREET, WETHERILL PARK 
 
Dear Mr Cutts, 
 
Reference is made to Council’s correspondence dated 4 March 2024, regarding the abovementioned Development 
Application (DA) which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for comment in accordance with clause 2.122 of the 
State Environmental Planning Policy (Transport and Infrastructure) 2021.  
 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted DA and notes that the proposed development will not have a detrimental impact to the 
surrounding classified road network, and such has no further comment.  
 
Should you have any questions relevant to the subject proposal, please contact Brett Morrison, Development Assessment 
Officer, via email at development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Manager Land Use Assessment Central and Western 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
 


